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Welcome to the November SEND newsletter. This months newsletter is all about Anxiety.  We hope you 

find the information useful. If you have any questions please contact your child's class teacher or SEND-

CO at your school who will be more than  willing to discuss anything with you.  

What is Anxiety? 
Anxiety is a normal, biological response to scary situations, it has kept humans alive for thousands of 
years. Our anxiety alarm can start to go off in situations where we are actually safe, our body tells us 
otherwise and sends hormones that make us feel very uncomfortable and out of control.  
 
REMINDER 
With practice you can learn to let your alarm know that is doesn’t need to o odd in every situation that 
makes you feel nervous or worried– like trying something new or when something doesn’t go to plan or 
changes last minute! 
 
Anxiety can take different forms, and some children will show symptoms of a number of types of anxie-
ty. All children will have a time when they feel anxious. However, some children's anxious thoughts and 
feelings will stop them participating or enjoying themselves.  



 

 

The Schools SEND information report can be found at :  

https://www.beanfieldprimary.org/school-info/send 

The Local Offer can be found at:  

https://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/

send/local-offer/Pages/default.aspx   

If you have any questions, contact the SEN Team on   SENTeam@beanfieldprimary.org 

 

Next months newsletter will focus on Attachment.  


